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I retired from Sutter Medical Center, Sacramento in January 2021. At Sutter, I was the Director 
of Spiritual Care Services and an ACPE Educator overseeing the Clinical Pastoral Education 
training program. In my retirement I have continued to serve on the Los Rios District Committee 
for Ordained Ministry. My husband and I also purchased a home in Kilmarnock Virginia where 
we will be living more than half of the year. In Kilmarnock, we began attending and financially 
supporting the Rehoboth UMC.  However, as this church has begun the process of separating 
from the UMC, we will need to reconsider our involvement and support. While living in 
Sacramento during the winter months, we will be attending The Table Central UMC, as well as 
other UM churches in the area. 
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